
 
Meeting Notice 

Niagara Frontier Chapter, ASSP  

Thursday March 20th, 2025, at 5:15 PM 

In person at the Painters & Allied Trades District Council 4 

585 Aero Drive, Cheektowaga, NY 

(Please use the side door and go up the stairs) 

Fall Protection Truck – Demo (Indoors) 
Learn about fall protection and see live Demonstrations!                                   

Jason Gimlin / Manufacture Rep / KB Sales Agency will provide this training. 

The event will open with networking from 5:15 to 5:45 p.m., followed by the 
presentation/tour from ~5:45 to ~7:30 and a Q&A session  

Our meal will be Pizza, Wings, Salad and Soft Drinks for $15.00.  Email reservations by Monday 
February 17th to president.nfassp@gmail.com.  Visitors and members not interested in the meal 
are welcome to attend the meeting, and a voluntary $5 treasury assistance fee is requested. 

Look to April!  The Western NY Safety Conference is April 9th!  At the 
Seneca One Tower.  

 

Also, in April a Joint Meeting with a Presentation and Panel 
Discussion on Respirator Program Requirements with the WNY 
American Industrial Hygiene Association and NFC-ASSP at Terry Hills 
Golf Course in Batavia.  Tentative Dates are April 24 or 28 or May 1st. 
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The NFC-ASSP is seeking a volunteer for the position of Web 
Coordinator. This person maintains the Chapter's website using 
WordPress tools provided by national ASSP. The Web Coordinator 
spends about one to three hours per month adding new content, and 
updating information as needed.  

The current coordinator will provide 1-on-1 training to the new 
coordinator during the transition period. Going forward, the national 
ASSP web coordinator will be available to provide support and training 
as needed to the new coordinator. The new NFASSP Web Coordinator 
will need to be onboard starting June 1 for a one-month transition 
period.  Let us know if you are interested, or e-mail at 
president.nfassp@gmail.com. 

 

We are looking for members interested in a chapter officer positions and chapter 
representative to the National ASSP Advisory Group in 2025-2026.  Let us know 
if you are interested, or e-mail at president.nfassp@gmail.com. 
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